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[Place your Health Department Logo HERE]
NOTICE OF COMPLAINT
Date
Violator
Address
Dear [Name]:
The Georgia Department of Public Health has received a Complaint alleging that your establishment has violated the Georgia Smokefree Air Act of 2005, O.C.G.A. § 31-12A-1 et seq. Specifically, the Complaint alleges:												
The Georgia Smokefree Air Act went into effect on July 1, 2005, prohibits smoking inside most public areas, and outlines specific guidelines for allowing smoking in and around establishments that serve the public. All businesses are required to follow this law.
Additionally, you are required to post the official signage with the notation of the corresponding State Health Code, which can be downloaded and printed free of charge from the following State of Georgia State Public Health web site: dhr.Georgia.gov/gasmokefreeair. The signage must be posted at eye level at entrances of your facility.
Should any business fail to comply with this law, The Georgia Department of Public Health and its authorized agents reserve the right to seek immediate injunctive relief to enjoin a violation or abate a public nuisance, which is injurious to the public health, safety or comfort, O.C.G.A. §31-5-9.  Also note, The Georgia Department of Public Health Rules and Regulations 290-5-61-.09 thru 290-5-61-.10 further authorize criminal penalties in addition to injunctive relief. 
This letter is offered to help you prevent potential fines and penalties for non-compliance.   Also, we are enclosing the Georgia Smokefree Air Act of 2005: A Guide for Business Owners and Employers to help you address any existing or potential compliance issues. Additional brochures can be obtained from the previously mentioned web site.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We recognize that smoking is a difficult addiction to deal with, and urge compassion and support, not judgment, towards smokers. For your smoking employees who would like help in quitting, Georgia now has a toll free telephone cessation program known as the Georgia Quit Line. Your employees can call: 1-877-270-STOP (English Language), 1-877-2NO-FUME (Spanish Language) or TTY: 1-877-777-6534 (Hearing Impaired). The Quit Line also provides information on local cessation resources.
If you have any questions about the law, call (insert telephone number). Thank you for helping us to help Georgia live healthy.

Sincerely,

Health Director
Cc: City of [name]
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‘ . .‘ Kathleen E. Toomey, M.D., M.PH., Commissioner / Brian Kemp, Governor

GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

2 Peachtree Street, NW, 15th Floor
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3142
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